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Date: Mon, 12 Feb 2007 15:53:32 -0700

Subject: Your Open Records Request for the University of Colorado at Boulder

From: "Bronson Hilliard" <hilliarb@Colorado.edu>

To: natecarlisle@yahoo.com

 Mr. Carlisle:

There appears to be some confusion here on your Colorado Open Records
Request, delivered to me by our custodian of records, Alice Clark, on
 Feb.
7. I am told by Alice that you needed a reply by that date -- Feb. 7 --
 and
not on  Feb. 27 -- which is the date I was given for your request.

Obviously, since this is all five days past, we cannot comply with your
request if those parameters are correct.

I should tell you, however, that court rulings in Colorado make random
 drug
testing of our student-athletes illegal. We may test upon a suspicion
 based
upon evidence -- conduct or other information that a player might be
 using
drugs -- but random drug tests are not permitted and there is no
 revenue to
support such tests.

Could you please call me at 303-735-6183 so that we can discuss your
 request
further?

Sincerely,

Bronson R. Hilliard
Director of media relations and spokesperson
University of Colorado at Boulder
90 UCB
Boulder, CO 80309
303-735-6183 (Office)
303-818-7496 (Cell)
303-492-3002 (Fax)
Bronson.hilliard@colorado.edu
Web: http://www.colorado.edu/news


